Instructions to complete Summer Assignment #1

This course had been designed to help you prepare for and pass the AP Psychology Exam in May.  During the school year, it is my hope to provide you with a working knowledge of the theories, personalities, and important terms in psychology.  However, in order to provide you with a solid foundation for success in this course (who wants a 5 on that test?) and to discover the great diversity of this field, you are to read selected sections from Forty Studies That Changed Psychology, by Roger R. Hock.  Your "September Head Start Assignment" is geared towards investigating some of the most influential psychological research to date.  The historical studies discussed in this text continue to be cited, stirred up controversy when first published, directed new research, and changed our understanding of human behavior.  In addition, this is information that appears most frequently on the AP Psychology Exam, thus, early preparation can only lead you one step further toward success on the AP Exam.

You may read the passages from this book in one of several ways:

1.  	Open or download the free pdf files listed in the right hand column on the “Summer Assignment #1” page on my website and print the materials.

2.  	If you would like a paperback copy of the book, you may purchase it  (Forty Studies that Changed Psychology, 6th Edition (or newer), New Jersey, Prentice Hall ) through Amazon or Barnes and Noble.  The average cost of this book is $32 new; however, there are used copies starting at approximately $24.

[bookmark: _GoBack]After the readings, you are to complete the “Study Guide Questions” for each individual reading (see download in the right hand column on the “Summer Assignment #1 page on my website).  You may print the study guide page and write directly on it. Your summaries should reflect your ability to critically analyze material.  Be detailed, specific, and use your own words (no group work is allowed).

This packet is due with the first chapter test (date TBD - approximately 3 weeks into the new school year). Due to the amount of time given for this assignment, late work will not be accepted. I will be giving a test on the readings so make sure you have read!

If you have any questions about these requirements, please see me as soon as possible, before the end of this school year or check the Frequently Asked Questions link on the “Summer Assignment #1 page on my website.  During the summer, you can also contact me via email at sorozco@ggusd.us , but please note I will check my email intermittently.  I am looking forward to seeing you in September!  Let’s have a great year!

